
April 19, 2023

Greetings!

Our annual Church Fair with activities, food and fun for all ages is set for Saturday, July 8. We
invite art and craft artists to apply to display and sell their work with over sixty other artists. Now in
its 63rd year, the Fair is always a much-anticipated and well-attended event in Little Compton. There
will be extensive publicity in the press, the Sakonnet Times, Shorelines, and NE Runner. Our
4.8-mile Road Race brings several hundred runners and their families from all over to the Fair, and
we expect attendance to be robust.

If you want to reserve a space, please return the enclosed application and payment as soon as
possible. Spaces fill up quickly and we may have a waiting list, so if you plan on joining us, return
your application now. The Art and Craft area will be located on one side of the street below the
Church entrance and extend onto a grassy area next to the church cemetery. Each artist will need to
supply their own display equipment and bring a tent or umbrella if they wish to have sun protection.

By law, all vendors must have a valid Rhode Island Sales Tax Permit to make sales. If you
have a RI Permit, please bring it with you to post in your booth, and the RI Division of Taxation
requires the church to verify it. Better yet, if you are able to, please enclose a copy with your
application. If you do not have one, Temporary Permits will be available on the day of the show.

If you have questions or wish to contact us, please call or e-mail the Church office and leave a
message. We will get back to you as promptly as we can. By phone, 401-635-8472, (9am to 3pm,
Tuesday-Friday) or by email, dawn@ucclittlecompton.org

See you at the Fair!!

Jane Lorch, Chair
Art and Crafts at The Fair

mailto:Dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com

